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NEWSLETTER
Week Beginning Monday 14th October

GOOD WORK AND GOOD BEHAVIOUR
	FRIDAY 4TH OCTOBER
	WRITER OF
 THE WEEK

	Y 5/6
	Chloe L, Leiam
	William

	Y3/4
	Krilo, Evie, Chloe G
	Abiah

	Y1/2
	Isla, Kaleb, Iga
	Lexi

	EYFS
	Kinga, George, Braydon
	Marty



	FRIDAY 11TH OCTOBER
	WRITER OF
 THE WEEK

	Y 5/6
	Niall, Natalie
	Edetha

	Y3/4
	Abiah, Khaidyn MK
	Kayden L

	Y1/2
	Lili, Ronin, Adin
	Danny D

	EYFS
	Anaya, Aiden, Bobby
	Kai



ATTENDANCE

	
	%
	LATES
	%
	LATES

	
	
	W/B 4/10
	
	W/B 11/10

	Y5/6
	90%
	4
	94%
	1

	Y3/4
	93.9%
	8
	95%
	7

	Y1/2
	90.4%
	2
	98.3%
	5

	REC
	96.7%
	4
	98.9%
	4

	
	
	
	
	




We would like to remind parents about the importance of being in school on time. Remember school starts at 9.00am Any child arriving in school after this time will be given a late mark!

5 minutes late every day adds up to 3 days lost each year.
10 minutes adds up to 6 days lost each year 15 minutes adds up to 10 days lost each year 20 minutes adds up to 13 days lost each year 30 minutes adds up to 19 days lost each year.

REMEMBER BE ON TIME COME AT NINE!

HARVEST ASSEMBLY

Thank you to all those parents who came along to the Harvest assembly last Monday, it was lovely to see such a good turnout. Well done to Year 3/4 for leading the assembly. They did a fantastic job! Special thanks to Mrs Chadwick for putting it all together. 

PARENTS EVENING

Thank you to those parents who attended parents evening last Wednesday. We hope you found it informative. We will be having another parent’s evening in the Spring term. 

STREET PARTY

This Wednesday we are having a street party to mark 50 years since the opening of St Edmunds. Children can come dressed in 60’s attire (or their own clothes). In the afternoon we will be having a street party (in the hall). Letters went home on Friday asking parent’s to send some food in for the party. Please can this be sent in on Wednesday morning. We are also opening the hall up after school for parents and past staff and pupils to come an look at some old photographs and we will have on display some of the work that the children have been doing this half term in their 1969 themed topic. It promises to be a wonderful day and we look forward to seeing you there. 

CHARITY APPEAL

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been approached by a parent local charity which works to provide aid for children in rural Pakistan.  This year they are hoping to send school items over for children aged 5-15 years. Donations such as black school shoes and warm coats of any colour as well as stationery is being collected. If you have any items you would like to donate can you please pass these in to school by Monday 28th October.

ALDI SPORTS STICKERS  

Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving 20 primary schools the chance to win £20,000 to kick-start a health legacy for their school. What’s more, every school who enters by completing their Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster will also receive an exclusive school sports kit! You can collect a sticker with every £30 spent in store and fill up your school’s poster for a chance to win. Thanks for those already received. Can you please send them in if you are shopping in Aldi!

DINNER MONEY

A polite reminder that dinner money is due to be paid every Friday for the following week. Children who are more than two weeks in arrears with dinner money must then bring a packed lunch to school. 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS

A Final Reminder for Secondary school applications!

Secondary admissions are open now and need to be applied for through the link below. The deadline for Secondary admissions is Oct 31st. 

 If your child has their 4th birthday between 1st Sept 19 and 31st August 20, they will be due to start in Reception class next September. You will need to complete the online form for Primary Admissions at :
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
The deadline for completing the form is 15th January 2020. 
YOU WILL STILL NEED TO APPLY FOR A PRIMARY PLACE EVEN IF YOUR CHILD ATTENDS THE SCHOOL NURSERY!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
	Street Party and celebration
	Wed 16th Oct

	School Closes Half term
	Friday 18th Oct

	School re opens for Autumn 2
	Monday 28th Oct




Thank you for your ongoing support!!

Mrs Johanson

Deputy Headteacher 
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